
Technology Requirements and Supports 
In order for distance learning to take place, students will need access to the technology.  Students may 
be required to access Internet resources posted by teachers to continue the educational process.  Please 
review the list below to make sure your child is able to participate: 
 

• Internet Access - make sure you are able to access the Internet, and work with your Internet 
service provider if you are having difficulties.  Families in need of Internet access have options 
available through Covid 19 relief services.  For more information visit 
https://www.setda.org/priorities/equity-of-access/digital-equity/programs/ or contact the 
school your child attends. 

 
• Devices - Middle School and High School students have access to district issued laptops, and 

should use those devices to access materials.  In the event a student has a damaged or 
misplaced device, students should send an email to techsupport@westbrookctschools.org with 
appropriate information.  Elementary School parents and students will be provided with devices 
for use with distance learning.  Distribution of devices will take place on March   , 2020.  
Elementary school parents should expect an email from the school’s principal for information 
about the distribution of devices.  
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